
10/08/2021 

MRS Angela Pearce 
ST 
NSW 
agorick@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2021/1164 - 521 Barrenjoey Road BILGOLA BEACH NSW 2107

Dear council,
Please preserve the beauty and the wildlife of beautiful Bilgola. On top of that maintain 
vehicular safety for the bends. An already congested strip, imagine the chaos during 2 years of 
construction? Does council propose to somehow build a footpath in an attempt to ensure some 
pedestrian safety?
My involvement with Palm Beach Surf club means I am on the bends a lot, I vehemently object.

Sent: 10/08/2021 9:06:20 AM
Subject: Online Submission


